

Office of the Vice Chancellor

18 September 2020

190-20L

Ms Kate Jenkins Sex Discrimination Commissioner Australian Human Rights Commission Level 3, 175 Pitt Street Sydney NSW 2000

By email only: sexdiscriminationcommissioner@humanrights.gov.au

Dear Ms Jenkins,

Thank you for your letter dated 18 August 2020 regarding the Australian Human Rights Commission's Change the course: National report on sexual assault and sexual harassment at Australian universities.

The University remains committed to implementing measures to fulfill the recommendations made in the report. The University's progress review is publically available on the University website and, as requested, a further update is enclosed herewith.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Francis Campbell

Vice Chancellor